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LODGE INFO 

Lodge Hours 
Sunday 

11 am to 6 pm 
Monday to Thursday 
 3:00 pm to 11:00 pm 

Friday  
 3:00 pm to Midnight 

 Saturday 
11:00 am to Midnight 
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 Lodge General Membership Meetings 

2nd Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

4th Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

New Member Orientation Meeting 

Monday March 28th, 2022 at 6:00 PM. Recommended for all new members 

and their Sponsors.  All members are also welcomed to attend.  Dinner will 

be served ½ hour before the Ceremony.  Please RSVP to the lodge President 

or Senior Regent. 

 

 

THE MOOSE 

2021-2022 
LODGE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President                    Jr. Past President 
Kevin Pope      Mark Penzkover      
414-403-8127  414-897-3237 

Vice President   Chaplin  
Clyde Brophy  Edward Riebe 
720-341-9801                     414-379-9266 

Administrator               Treasurer 
Tom Kronenburg  Brad Daniels 
414-708-7716   

1 Year Trustee  2 Year Trustee 
Tom Giles   Doug 
262-806-2516  Szymuszkiewicz 
   262-751-1780 
3 Year Trustee 
Barb Pilak 
414-881-0650 

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #2 
 
President  Vice President 
Kellee Chwala  Clyde Brophy 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Ron Horner  Doug Knight 
    

WISCONSIN MOOSE 
ASSOCIATION 

 
President  Vice President 
Brad Boivin  Mike Wixom 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Matt Boardman  Margie Marsden 
 
 
 

Territory Manager 
Mike Rynearson 

 

 

THE MOOSE FRATERNITY 

An International Organization of Men and Women Dedicated to Caring for 

Young and Old, Bringing Communities Closer Together, and Celebrating Life.  

We support Mooseheart Child City & School, a 1,000-acre campus, located 40 

miles west of Chicago and care for our seniors at Moosehaven, a 70-acre 

retirement community near Jacksonville, Florida, Moose Charities and our 

Communities. 

 

 

 

 

 Make sure to join our Facebook Page. For active Muskego Moose Members 

only.  Facebook has the most up-to-date info about current activities going on 

at the Lodge.  Info doesn’t always get into the newsletter. 

If you have any questions on how to sign up for Facebook; I would be more than 

willing to meet you at the Lodge and assist you with this.  I have a laptop and 

we could do some quick computer lessons too.          

POC:  Julie Kronenburg  414-232-8125 
 

 

 

Newsletter – How do you receive it? 

We have spent a considerable amount of time building our Newsletter 

Database.  To keep our costs low, we prefer our members receive the 

Newsletter electronically via Email.  For those of you that do not have 

computers or prefer to have a hard copy, yours will be sent through the 

US Mail.  We also looked at multiple Moose Members in the same 

household, here we have marked one of those as No Newsletter, 1 paper 

copy per household should be enough.  Do you prefer to change the way 

you receive the newsletter or is your email address current?  Please 

submit your preference change or current email address to 

moosenewsletter04@gmail.com.  Please include your Moose ID #. 

All Newsletter issues are also available on our website 

www.muskegomoose.com 
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President Message . . . 

 

Hi Everyone! 

This will be my last newsletter message as President of our lodge. Come May 1 this year, we will have a new lodge 

president. It’s been a challenging two years as the last Governor and First President of our lodge. In April, elections 

will be held should there be two or more members running for a lodge board position. In my last 5 years on the board, 

I’ve never seen any board position having more than one candidate. With becoming One Moose, hopefully that will 

change. Notices for members wishing to run for a board position will be posted in the next week or two. I encourage 

anyone having the slightest interest in running for a position, to do so. We need your help! 

I’d like to remind everyone our lodge is maintained and operated by mostly volunteers. There currently are only two 

paid positions in our lodge. Our cleaning help cleans the lodge in the morning every day we are open. I’m sure 

everyone would agree that our cleaning help does a magnificent job keeping our lodge clean. Our Social Quarters 

Manager is the other paid position. Social Quarters manager is a difficult job with modest pay. All the rest of lodge 

operations from working the kitchen, bartending, working on the board and helping raise funds for the lodge are 

volunteers. Without these volunteers, our lodge would not survive. 

I would like to especially recognize two volunteers in our lodge that without their help, I feel we would not survive. 

Tom Kronenburg our Administrator and Doug (alphabet) Szymuszkiewicz our Kitchen Manager. If you are wondering 

how to pronounce Doug’s last name, come see me. I’ve become an expert at its pronunciation! 

Tom Kronenburg has been our administrator ever since I became lodge Governor. This is a fulltime job and probably 

the most difficult job in our lodge. The Administrator is normally a paid position. However, Tom has not received any 

payment for his services other than reimbursements for expenses. Doug has been our Kitchen manager as long as 

I’ve been our lodge president. Doug has recently completed his certification as Kitchen Manager and is now on record 

with the city, state and internationally as our official kitchen manager! Apparently, Doug went well above the 

minimum necessary by passing the more difficult international exam. Doug has been responsible for keeping our 

kitchen stocked with food and supplies along with paper products for the Social Quarters. The Kitchen Manager is 

normally a paid position. However, Doug too has not received any payment for his services other than 

reimbursements for expenses. Both Tom and Doug have been working in the kitchen preparing fish fry’s and Taco 

Night. They probably cover 80% or more of our needed kitchen help hours each week.  

We need more members like Tom and Doug to step up and help run this lodge. Seems to me that too many members 

treat this lodge like it is a country club where all they have to do is pay their dues and enjoy the benefits of 

membership. While this is all that is required, it is not all that is expected of a member. If everyone were to help take 

care of just one thing in our lodge, we wouldn’t have volunteer burnout. Volunteer burnout is probably the major 

reason why we lose volunteers. Please help us keep our volunteers by volunteering yourself. 

Last, I’d like to introduce our new lodge Chaplin to the membership. Edward Riebe is our new Chaplin as Dave Skrobis 

is stepping down. I want to thank Dave Skrobis for his service this year and all past years. Edward is also the Chaplin 

for the salvation Army. Welcome Edward! 

It’s been an honor serving as our lodge Governor and President. Until we meet in the lodge, See ya! 

 

President Pope 
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Congratulations, on becoming members of the world’s 

greatest fraternity.   

     It’s your turn to invite your friends and family to join us in 

our commitment to children, senior Moose members as well 

as our local communities.  Your membership entitles you to 

the many discounts through the Moose Benefit Program.  

When you hand your prospective member an application also 

give them a copy of the benefits program and a copy of the 

Lodge newsletter.   

     Sponsors, PLEASE ~ when ‘talking Moose’ to your 

friends and family have them include their middle initial on 

the application.  It is very helpful in avoiding duplications in 

membership files. 

     Also, please check your membership card on a regular 

basis to verify you have not fallen behind in your dues. 

     Remember, if your lodge dues are not current, you are 

NOT a member in good standing and NOT entitled to 

privileges. 

 

REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate about 

the children at Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and 

our many community activities, be sure to have your 

candidate fill out the application in its entirety and READ 

and SIGN the application on the back.  In addition, ALL 

fees are to be remitted with the application:  

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

One Year’s Dues           $15.00 

Moose Legion 31 Candidate 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 
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Join us in Orlando from June 30th – July 4th, 2022 for the 2022 

International Moose Convention. 

It’s true: Orlando is a magical place. And it’s not just because it’s 

home to Cinderella’s castle at Walt Disney World. There’s an 

incredible mix of fun things to do in Orlando that make it an ideal 

spot to visit for not only families but young singles, baby boomers, 

foodies, outdoor adventurous types, luxury shoppers and 

international visitors. 

While the city was built on theme park fame, the number and variety 

of Orlando attractions have grown to include world-famous 

restaurants, high-end outlet shopping centers, theatrical 

performances, and amazing concert and sporting event venues. 

There’s no limit to the many adventures and exciting times that 

await in Orlando, a city that’s inspired by dreams and wonder. 

 

 

TUESDAY NIGHT HORSESHOE LEAGUE 

Organizational Meeting 

Tuesday April 12th @ 7:00 pm 

• League Play to start May 17th at 6:30 pm 

• We will play 15 weeks through August 23rd, depending on the 

weather or rain outs that may need to be made up. 

• Format of play to be Teams  

• League fees $45/season, due 2nd week of play. 

• Come for the fun, exercise, enjoy the friendships, competition, 

beverages, food and dice games too! 

• Contact Eva to sign-up at 262-492-8154 or attend the meeting. 

• There will also be a Sign-up Sheet at Lodge too. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://muskegomoose.com/pay-dues/ or  

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/ 

 

 

 

The Lodge Hall is now available to book 2022 

dates for your event. If you do not have a signed 

contract for your party, please contact Donna Pope to 

do so.  Call Donna at 414-403-8762, please leave a 

message and she will return your call.  

 

 

DISTRICT #2 MEETING 

Monday March 21, 2022 

7:00 PM 

MILWAUKEE MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from Milwaukee, 

Kenosha & Racine Lodges – make new 

friends 

Dinner along with lots of camaraderie 

will be served before the meeting at 6:30 

PM! 

 

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/
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MUSKEGO MOOSE RIDERS 

 2022 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 
President Mike  “Big Dog” Theys 

Vice President Greg “Sparky” Subel 

Secretary Jill Theys 

Treasurer Kayla “Aces” Theys 

Sargent at Arms  Dave “Stumpy” Tomka 

Event Coordinators 

           Kim “Kimmy” Weigold 

          Anne “Annie On-the-Go” Dangers-Gollinger 

Road Captains 

  Keith “Ignitor” Wamser 

   

MEETINGS 

1ST Wednesday of Month 

6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 

Shake of the Day 

Soup-er Tuesday  

ACTIVITIES 

Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 

April through October at 9:00 AM 

 

 

 
Bon-Fires last  

Saturday of Month 

 

 

 

Contact Mike Theys 

For Pre-ride details 

Bigdog53202@gmail.com 
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Riders Souper Tuesday 

3rd Tuesday of the Month 
 

 

 

Runs from October to March 

$6/bowl 

Donations of soup always accepted and 

appreciated. 

 

 

SATURDAY MAY 21, 2022 

See our website for more information or 

www.mooseriders.org/blessing.asp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Bigdog53202@gmail.com
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2022 UPCOMING EVENTS 

Mar 1st - Fat Tuesday 

Mar 3-6 – Wisconsin Moose Association Conference Eau Claire 

Mar 4th – Friday Fish Fry & Game Night – Juke Box Bingo 

Mar 11th - Friday Fish Fry & Game Night – Juke Box Bingo 

Mar 12th – Karaoke 

Mar 18th - Friday Fish Fry & Game Night – Juke Box Bingo 

Mar 19th – St. Patrick’s Corned Beef Dinner & Music 

Mar 21st – District #2 Meeting – Milwaukee Moose Lodge 

Mar 25th - Friday Fish Fry & Game Night – Juke Box Bingo 

Mar 28th – New Member Orientation 

Apr 1st - Friday Fish Fry & Game Night – Juke Box Bingo 

Apr 2-3 State Moose Bowling in Sheboygan 

April 8th - Friday Fish Fry & Game Night – Juke Box Bingo 

Apr 9th – Children’s Easter Party 

Apr 12th – Horseshoe Meeting 

Apr 15th - Friday Fish Fry & Game Night – Juke Box Bingo 

Apr 17th – Easter Sunday – Lodge Closed 

Apr 22nd - Friday Fish Fry & Game Night – Juke Box Bingo 

May 17th – Tuesday Horseshoes start 

 
UPCOMING WISCONSIN MOOSE ASSOCIATION SPORTS 

Bowling – April 2 – April 3, 2022 – Sheboygan 

 

MEMBER NEWS 

Deepest Sympathy Our condolence goes out to you if you have lost a 

loved one.  The thoughts and prayers of your Moose friends are with you. 

Get Well Wishes To those on the downside, we hope you are up & 

around again soon.  Your Moose friends miss you and hope to see you 

soon. 

We Miss You!  To all Lodge and Chapter members who have been ill or 

hospitalized, we pray for your quick recovery and look forward to seeing 

you soon. 

Happy Anniversary/Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating these 

special events this month!  Check out the website for March & April 

Birthdays, the current month is also displayed at the lodge on the video 

display screens 😊 

Please:  If you hear of a member who is ill or in the hospital let us know 

so we can visit or send a card to let them know they are missed.  Call the 

Lodge. 

Notice:  If you hear of a Lodge or Chapter member who has passed away, 

please notify the Lodge Administrator or Chapter Treasurer and specify 

if a Moose Memorial Service is desired.   

Funeral lunches will no longer be provided by the lodge.  Members may 

arrange for food to be brought into the lodge. 

 

 

CRIBBAGE 

Tuesday Nights through March 

Cribbage Players are encouraged to stop by and play 

Register at 6:45 PM 

Play starts at 7:00 PM 

Event Chairman:  Cheryl Lesch & Carrie Lapow 

 

 

 

 

 
MIDYEAR CONFERENCE 

MARCH 3-6, 2022  

EAU CLAIRE, WI 

 

Heart of the Community Project 

WESTERN DAIRYLAND 

Thank you for the generosity from our members for 

filling the crib for the Heart of the Community Project 

Western Dairyland.  Helen Emery will be delivering all 

the wonderful items on Friday March 4th at the 

Wisconsin Moose Association Mid-Year Conference in 

Eau Claire, WI. 

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiAgoKl-NzPAhUFQyYKHUZcByoQjRwIBw&url=https://www.amazon.com/Mainstreet-Classics-Traditional-Wooden-Cribbage/dp/B000UVFMRU&psig=AFQjCNEApjjeA40QzsGsmN2-mbF7aTQtVA&ust=1476625061959703
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CHAPTER #1617  

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

2021-2022 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent               Secretary       
Lisa Villwock               Helen Emery     
224-542-8979           414-852-5693   

 Treasurer           Jr. Past Regent 
Cheryl Klabunde           Geri Gordon 
262-337-0884           262-391-1060 

 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Rheta Bennett 

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership 
Sherry Janke  

Fraternal Activities 
Julie Kronenburg 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Pam Thrall 

STANDING COMMITTEE  
CHAIRWOMEN 

Higher Degree 
Rachel Oemig-Klein 

 

 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 

 

 

BOARD OF OFFICERS MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

5:00 PM 

 

CHAPTER MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

7:00 PM 

 

 

Membership Committee 

Honored at March meeting 

Chairman Sherry Janke and the Membership/Retention Committee will be 

honored and recognized at the Chapter meeting March 17th. The committee’s 

fundraising project is the Soup-er Tuesday’s.  From which a nice profit will be 

made thanks to the participation of Lodge and Chapter membership. 

     The committee’s special project is to provide funds necessary to capture the 

childhood of our Mooseheart children on film.  Pictures, pictures, pictures and 

more pictures! Most of our youngsters never met a camera they didn’t like yet; 

others struggle with being in the spotlight even for a moment. From school 

pictures in September, Homecoming photos in October, pictures with the Easter 

Bunny in March and athletic team and individual pictures, our children are saying, 

“cheese” more often than you think.  Through our assistance, Mooseheart staff 

will be able to get photos to our kids, to their families and to our Chapters and 

Lodges as well as capture the current history of Mooseheart.  Mooseheart is 

blessed to have a beautiful campus and beautiful children residing there. 

     Because of all of YOU – we will be able to make a generous donation to film 

the children at Mooseheart. 

The March 17th Chapter meeting is in honor of the Membership  Chair Sherry 

Janke and her committee.   

 

Fraternal Activities 

Honored at the April meeting 
     The April 21st Chapter meeting will honor the Fraternal Activities Chairman 

Julie Kronenburger.  The Committee’s special project is to provide funds to help 

our new Mooseheart residents get the right start.  Each year at Mooseheart we 

welcome approximately 50 new children to our community and our homes.  For 

these new children getting off on the right foot is very important for their long-

term success at our Child City.  Children often arrive with a few changes of 

clothing and little else.  Purchasing new clothing, coats, shoes, personal hygiene 

items, personal bedding and a few photo frames for pictures of their family help 

each child get a sense of belonging at Mooseheart and understand that we are 

going to provide for their needs, always concerned about their well-being and 

teach them to reach their full potential in a community built on hope, trust and 

love. 

     The committee’s fundraising project is Wing Wednesday’s this year, from the 

proceeds, a generous donation will be made to the Moose Charities for this very 

special undertaking.   

 

 

New Mailing Address 

for the Women of the Moose – Chapter #1617 

S86 W21693 Janesville Road  

Muskego, WI   53150 

PO Box is no longer available 
 



 

  

Hello Co-Workers 
 

Thank you for the wonderful year as I was Senior Regent. 

I had a wonderful team that helped make this happen. 

Thank you. I have learned so much on what the Woman 

of the Moose do to help Mooseheart and Moosehaven. 

 

As I pass the gavel to the new Senior Regent, I wish you 

all the best. I will be here to help in any way I can. I am 

sure you will do a great job.  

 

I would l also like to thank all the hard-working volunteers 

who put endless hours to put in activities to make events 

go smoothly and making it fun and enjoyable. We still ask 

for volunteers. It is a way to work with friends and make 

new ones. 

 

Thank you again 

Lisa 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fundraiser Tuesday’s 

FUNDRAISER TUESDAY’S 

$6 Dollar Fundraising Tuesday’s 

• The 1st & 3rd Tuesday’s of the month will be Soup-er 

Tuesday’s.  All-You-Can Eat Soup for $6.00. 

• The 2nd Tuesday’s of the month will now be 

Spaghetti Tuesday $6.00 + extras. 

• The 4th Tuesday of the month will be Casserole 

• If the month has a 5th Tuesday, we will be cooking 

up a Soup & Sandwich. 

. 

We welcome your soup & casserole donations; we have 

some excellent cooks at the Lodge. 

Serving from 5 PM to 7 pm or until the food is gone, so get 

there early. 

$6 Fundraiser Tuesday’s will run from October through 

March. 
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Juke Box Bingo!   

 

Friday March 4th, 11th, 18th, 25th 

Friday April 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th 

 

 

Wednesday Wings are Back! 

Julie Kronenburg and Rachel Oemig-Klein will be 

cooking up Wing’s from 5:00-7:30 pm as a WOTM 

Higher Degree Committee fundraiser. 

 

 

Taco Thursday’s 

Tacos 3 Beef or Chicken $5.00 

Nacho Grand Platter $6.00 

Taco Salad Beef or Chicken $6.00 

Quesadilla – Beef or Chicken $6.00 

 

            



 

 

 

1057 NEWS 11 

IS THERE A HIGH SCHOOL JUNIOR IN YOUR LIFE? 

Enter your Class of 2023 high school students NOW for a chance to win up to a $5,000 “Heart of the Community Scholarship”! 

There is no better way to help the youth of the Fraternity than to offer them the opportunity to further their education, and that is exactly what the “Heart 

of the Community” Scholarship is all about. 

The following requirements must be met in order to be eligible for the “Heart of the Community Scholarship” 

The applicant must: 

  Be a student in the high school graduating Class of 2023 

 Have a father, mother, step-parent, grandparent or legal guardian who is a paid-up member of the Moose (Applicant is NOT required to 

reside in the same household) 

 Have a cumulative grade point average (GPA) of 3.0 (C+) or higher on a 4.0 scale. 

 

See our website for more information.  See next page for Application 

 

 

 

CHILDREN’S EASTER PARTY 

SATURDAY, APRIL 9TH 

12:00 PM – 2:00 PM 

LUNCH and EASTER EGG HUNT 

(weather permitting – dress accordingly) 

With the Easter Bunny 

Kids, bring your own EMPTY baskets for the Easter Egg Hunt 

 

RSVP by 

March 31st 
Email: 

rachoemig@yahoo.com 

Phone: 414-380-2436 

Mail Form to: 

Chapter #1617 

S86W21693 Janesville Road 

Muskego, WI 53150 

 

Member’s Name___________________________________________________ 

Number and Ages of Children/Grandchildren attending_______________________________________________ 

(Open to children and grandchildren of paid-up Moose members only, 12 years of age and under) 

 

_____I can bring a dessert                              _____I can bring an appetizer                               _____I can volunteer 
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FRIDAY FISH FRY WILL BE SERVED  

Every Friday during Lent 

March 4th, 11th, 18th & 25th 

April 1st, 8th, 15th & 22nd 

 

 

 

 

 

LODGE CLOSED  

EASTER SUNDAY 

APRIL 17TH 

 

 

Children’s Easter Party 

Saturday April 9th 

Rsvp by March 31st 

SATURDAY’S 

FREE POOL 

DARTS 

SHUFFLEBOARD 
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